
:

cheyenneregional.org

214 East 23rd Street
Cheyenne, WY 82001

(307) 633-7667

Help us 
build hope, 
brick by brick



Personalized Bricks
In recognition of gifts of $500 or more 
to the Cheyenne Regional Cancer 
Center, a customizable brick will be 
placed in the Patio of Hope near the 
Healing Garden at the Cancer Center. 

You can choose engraving as indicated 
under Brick Details in the right column. 
When you make a gift to the Cancer 
Center in honor or memory of a loved 
one, our staff will automatically generate 
an acknowledgement card and mail it 
to the address you choose. Once the 
brick has been placed, a Cheyenne 
Regional Medical Center Foundation 
representative will contact you. 

Your tax-deductible donation supports 
the Cheyenne Regional Cancer Center. 
Several payment options are available. A 
limited number of bricks are available so 
reserve yours today! 

Contact Vicky Fry, Director of Major 
Gifts/Planned Giving, at (307) 426-4510 
or victoria.fry@crmcwy.org.

Personal Information
Name:
Address:
City, State:
Zip Code:
Phone Number:
E-mail:
Preferred Method of Contact:

      I have attached a check made 
payable to: Cheyenne Regional 
Medical Center Foundation 

or

      Please bill my credit Card:

⸋VISA   ⸋MasterCard  ⸋AMEX

Name on Card:
Card Number:
Expiration Date:         
V-Code (last three digit numbers on the 

back side):

Signature:

Brick Details
Line 1 of Brick 
(16 characters, 13 if adding a symbol)

Line 2 of Brick 
(16 characters, 13 if adding symbol)

Description of symbol (if applicable): 
Please attach a copy of the symbol 
you would like engraved on the brick.

Person to e-mail a sample of the brick 
engraving for approval. 


